
 

PAHH Update through February 3, 2016 

 

Construction:  

 Siding will be completed next week at the 1403 Tumbleweed Drive construction site in 

Chino Valley.   Rough electrical, plumbing, and HVAC have been completed at this 

house, which will be home to PAHH’s family #79. 

 Rehab work is underway at 8085 Donna Dr. in Prescott Valley and 2121 Stellar Drive in 

Chino Valley for PAHH families #81 & 82.  These families will be able to move into 

their homes in March. 

 The final plat for PAHH’s Madison Park Cottages project was approved by the City of 

Prescott in November 2015. 

 PAHH now partners with the Coalition for Compassion and Justice to provide a critical 

home repair program that services the Tri-City region. 

 Construction should begin on the house at 1415 Tumbleweed Drive in Chino Valley 

(PAHH family #83) in 2 weeks. 

 

Events: 

 The Schwartz family house (PAHH #78) was dedicated Friday, Oct. 9, 2015 in Prescott 

Valley. 

 The next PAHH volunteer potluck will be Friday, March 11, at 5:30 p.m. 

 The 2016 Donor Appreciation event will be April 27 at 5:00 p.m. 

 The new PAHH fundraiser, “Buildfest,” will be May 13 – 15 at the YCCA Home & 

Garden Show @ the Prescott Valley Event Center.  At this event, volunteers will 

construct wall frames and other housing components that will be assembled and moved to 

the house’s final location in Prescott Valley. 

 The 2016 North Carolina to San Diego (NC2SD) Bike & Build team will visit Prescott 

July 14-17 and build with PAHH July 15 & 16. 

 The deadline for the ReStore “Before and After” contest is March 31.  See 

www.prescotthabitat.org for details, or stop by the ReStore on Commerce Drive.  

 

Meetings: 

 The 2016 PAHH Information (formerly Orientation) Meetings for prospective Habitat 

families are Jan. 30 at Emmanuel Lutheran Church in Prescott Valley, Feb. 4 at the Head 

Start office in Chino Valley, and Feb. 6 at the Prescott PAHH office. 

 PAHH’s Executive Director will attend a meeting for Arizona Habitat for Humanity 

directors in Tucson next month. 

 

http://www.prescotthabitat.org/

